
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/26/2020 12:30:59 AM

First name: Robyn

Last name: Skudlarek

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Having spent time in this South Fork area I am writing to strongly oppose the planned development

in the canyon. This is a pristine wilderness area that must remain as such. Now more than ever, we need to

protect wild, open spaces so that people can recharge and connect to nature and flora and fauna can continue to

flourish.


